Nikkol Breer

MARI D. PARLADE, ESQUIRE

Carly Aldis From: Thursday, November 18, 2021 4:33 PM Sent: To: Mari Parlade Re: Renewal of your CAC Appointment Subject: **Follow Up Flag:** Follow up Flag Status: Flagged Hello Mari, I apologize for missing today. I had a conflicting meeting that was scheduled at the last minute. I would like to continue my commitment to the CAC in the capacity of a mental health provider. Thank you On Thu, Nov 18, 2021 at 10:56 AM Mari Parlade < Mari.Parlade@clarkcountynv.gov> wrote: Good morning Carly, We missed you at the CAC today. I hope all is well. On behalf of DFS and the children and families we serve, I thank you for your commitment to serve on our CAC as our Provider of Mental Health. Your appointment expires in January, and we would be honored to have you continue in your capacity for another 3 year term. Please reply to this email expressing your commitment to serving as a valued member of our CAC in your capacity as Provider of Mental Health. Thank you for all that you do for our children & families. Have a Blessed Thanksgiving! Mari

Legal & Strategic Initiatives Manager

Clark County Department of Family Services

500 S. Grand Central Parkway, 5th Floor

Las Vegas, Nevada 89155

(702) 455-8160

Safe Children. Healthy Families. Caring Communities.



--

Carly Aldis, LCSW Clinical Director Revival Therapy Phone:

www.revivaltherapyvegas.com

This is a confidential email